
 
July 18, 2016  
 
Congratulations! On behalf of The IIA, it is my great honor to present IIA–
Greece with the prestigious 2016 Building Awareness Champion award, in 
appreciation of your efforts to promote the profession during 
International Internal Audit Awareness Month.  
 
Your activities during May helped build awareness about the value that 
internal audit brings to stakeholders. The collective efforts of The IIA’s 
chapters, institutes, and associated organizations around the world helped 
raise the profile of internal auditors as central to the success of their 
organizations. Thank you for being a part of our endeavor. 
 
You are welcome to display the attached award on your institute website 
and in marketing materials. 
 
As The IIA honors its 75th Anniversary this year, let’s carry forward the 
enthusiasm from International Internal Audit Awareness Month toward 
activities that support our anniversary theme, “Celebrating Our Past . . . 
Inspiring the Future.” For more than 75 years, our profession has evolved 
to meet the dynamic needs of businesses and organizations. With your 
engagement, we continue to advance toward our shared vision: Internal 
auditors will be recognized as indispensable to effective governance, risk 
management, and control. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing commitment to internal auditing and The IIA. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Richard F. Chambers, CIA, QIAL, CGAP, CCSA, CRMA 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
 

 
 


